
OFFICIAL
TOWNSHIP OF COLLIER

The Collier Township Board of
Commissioners  has
scheduled  a  public  hearing
and  a  public  meeting  for
Monday January 8, 2024. The
hearing will begin at 6:30 pm
and  the  meeting  may
immediately  follow  at  the
Collier  Township  Municipal
Building,  2418  Hilltop  Road,
Presto, PA 15142. The hearing
is concerning the application
of Scar Scar Taqueria, Inc. for
approval of an Intermunicipal
Liquor  License  Transfer.  The
applicant proposes to operate
a  restaurant  at  the  1025
Washington  Pike,  Bridgeville,
PA  15017.   Any  and  all
interested parties wishing to
be heard should appear at the
hearing at the above specified
time, location and date.


